Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 2:58 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Fuel leak case RO182 - Robinson Property / Mohawk Qil Co, 5630 San Pablo Ave.,
Oakland

Hi Keith,

I am following up on our conversation from last month to set up a meeting. Please let me know when is a good
time.

Thanks,

Mehrdad

From: "mehrdad dokhanchy" <mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net>

To: "Keith Nowell, Env. Health" <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: "Dilan Roe, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe @acgov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 9:42:39 AM

Subject: Re: Fuel leak case RO182 - Robinson Property / Mohawk Oil Co, 5630 San Pablo Ave., Oakland

Keith,

I am confirming the receipt of your email. Please let me know when we can have a meeting once your office
move is complete.

Best,

Mehrdad

C: 9257056173



From: "Keith Nowell, Env. Health" <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

To: "mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net" <mehrdad.dokhanchy@comcast.net>

Cc: "Dilan Roe, Env. Health" <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 9:33:09 AM

Subject: Fuel leak case RO182 - Robinson Property / Mohawk Oil Co, 5630 San Pablo Ave., Oakland

Mehrdad,
Thank you for your follow up phone call this morning. Below is my contact information.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




